
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "Edward Gregory"; Healey, Richard; Johnson, Miles; Rathe, Rebecca; Whitcomb, Jane; Calvin Murdock
Cc: Joey Thetford; WWTP; Collection Foreman
Subject: RE: SSO 5 day report for 4/10/2018
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 10:14:00 AM

Mr. Gregory,
Your SSO 5-day report has been received. Per our conversation this morning, the report does
not mention environmental impact on, or remediation of, affected areas.
Please provide any additional details to me in an email and complete the SSO report through
our online SSO reporting page.
 
Your cooperation is appreciated.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 
From: Edward Gregory [mailto:egregoryjr@forrestcitywater.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 8:54 AM
To: Healey, Richard; Johnson, Miles; Rathe, Rebecca; Whitcomb, Jane; Calvin Murdock
Cc: Pemberton, Layne; Joey Thetford; WWTP; Collection Foreman
Subject: SSO 5 day report for 4/10/2018
 
ADEQ Office of Water Quality,
 
Attached is Forrest City Water Utility's 5-Day report for SSO reported on
4/10/2018.
 
Edward H Gregory Jr
Forrest City Water Utility
Phone: (870) 270-1756
Fax:     (870) 633-5923
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